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UPDATE TO BID SCHEDULE 

BID E-19-21 

 

To: All Prospective Bidders and all others concerned 

 

From: City of Cheyenne, Purchasing Manager, TJ Barttelbort 

 

Date: March 14, 2021  

 

Subject: Update to Bid E-19-21 for furnishing Concealable Body Armor, for the City 

of Cheyenne, Cheyenne Police Department 

 

UPDATE TO BID SCHEDULE 

 

Due to existing Blizzard & Winter Conditions, all City of Cheyenne Offices will be closed, 

Monday, March 15, 2021.  This will require a postponement of the Bid Opening for Bid #E-19-

21. 

 

The Bid Opening for the above bid, will be postponed until 2:00 P.M. Tuesday, March 16, 2021.   

 

In the event that Blizzard conditions do not subside, further extensions may be issued as required. 

 

Please direct all questions via e-mail to TJ Barttelbort at tbarttelbort@cheyennecity.org 
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City of Cheyenne - Purchasing  

2101 O’Neil Avenue, Room 309 

Cheyenne, WY 82001 

307-773-1045 
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